Dear Doris - I wanted to share how proud I am of my nursing colleagues at Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre (RNAO Region 12), including Registered Nurses, Nurse Practitioners, Registered Practical Nurses, and nursing students. I would like to recognize, in particular, the efforts of all bedside Registered Nurses and their unit managers (Terri Gurney and Wayne Taylor) in the Cardiac Catheterization Department and 2C In-Patient Cardiology. Well done! So very proud to be a Registered Nurse at Thunder Bay Regional Health Sciences Centre and to work with such intelligent Registered Nurses in cardiology!

- Dr. Michael Scarcello, DNP, CNS, RN